PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

Project No. 58-307
Proposed I-95 Safety Improvements including acceleration /deceleration lane improvements at Interchange Nos. 88, 89, 90, 91, 92, and 93 in the Towns of Groton, Stonington, and North Stonington
To be held

Wednesday, June 18, 2008
6 p.m. to 8 p.m. with a brief presentation at 7 p.m.
Town Hall Annex - Community Room 1

134 Groton Long Point Road

Groton, Connecticut
Residents, business owners, commuters and other interested individuals are encouraged 

to take advantage of this opportunity to discuss the proposed improvements.

Plans are available for review at the following locations:

Dept. of Public Works

Engineering Dept.


Selectman’s Office
Town of Groton



Town of Stonington

Town of North Stonington

Town Hall Annex



152 Elm Street


40 Main Street
Community Room 1


Stonington




North Stonington
134 Groton Long Point Rd







www.northstoningtonct.gov/Pages/index
Groton
Connecticut Dept. of Transportation

2800 Berlin Turnpike

Room 3300

Newington, Connecticut 06111

www.state.ct.us/dot
Questions or comments may be directed to

Mr. Richard B. Armstrong
Principal Engineer – Consultant Design

2800 Berlin Turnpike

P. O. Box 317546

Newington, Connecticut 06111

Or at E-mail address:
Richard.Armstrong@po.state.ct.us
The Connecticut Department

of Transportation






